
March 13, 1991 

Mr. C.A.L. Morberg 
President 
Calm Air International 
90 Thompson Drive 
Thompson, Manitoba 
R8N 1Y8 

Dear Mr. Morberg: 
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I was recently given a copy of the Calm Air schedule of 
service to the Keewatin region that is to become effective 
April 7, 1991. To quote myr senior nursing staff, "it is a 
disaster". 

Your schedule prohibits· connections with the CAI flights 
from Churchill to Winnipeg on Monday, Wednesday and Friday, 
and with the NWT flights from Rankin Inlet to Winnipeg on 
Tuesday and Thursday. By so doing you have significantly 
increased the cost of southbound medical travel, and the 
travel time, inconvenience and discomfort of travelling 
Keewatin patients. 

Your company's record of service to the Keewatin is 
certainly nothing from which you can derive much pride. 
Your proposed spring schedule is further evidence of your 
disregard for service. 

Yours sincerely, 

Frank P. Russell 
Executive Director 
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cc: Peter Ernerk, MLA, Avilik 
Gordon Wray, MLA, Kivallivak 
Mike Vaydik, Chairman 


